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act of kindness 
On Thursday of next week, we will continue our 

Lenten mission by praying for those who are 

hungry. Alongside our prayers, our act of kindness 

will be to bring in an item for the FoodBank. 

Please support us by sending in an item of food on 

Thursday morning which will be collected at the 

front gates. 

              Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

It seems like such a long time since we were all together as our Endsleigh family so we 

are so looking forward to seeing you on Monday. 

It has been a really challenging time for everyone so we have to say a huge thank you 

to everyone for all of the hard work that has been done, both in school and out, and for 

all of the support that we have been given. 

We will see you on Monday. Have a lovely weekend. 

Keep safe and God Bless 
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Start times: 

Please can you ensure that you keep to the times 

below when dropping off to limit the numbers on 

the playground at any one time 

Class 5/6, class 6 and siblings: 8.40am 

Class 3, class 3/4, class 3 and siblings: 8.50am 

KS1 and EYFS: 9am 

pick up times: 

Class 5/6, class 6 and siblings: 3.10pm 

Class 3, class 3/4, class 4/5 and siblings: 3.20pm 

KS1 and EYFS: 3.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Website 

www.ehchull.org 

Breakfast club 
Please remember that you must have 

booked online to attend breakfast club. 

Gates will open at 8am and close at 

8.15am. Children will be lining up with 

their class NOT in the same bubbles as 

last term. 

Mrs Hawkins and Mrs Bentley will be on 

the gate to help. 

 

Contacts 
If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mrs Ryan 

(SENDCo) or Mr Fox. 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns should 

be passed on to Mrs Bentley (Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead) 

Thank you 

 

BE SAFE 
Please park sensibly and responsibly 

when dropping off and picking up 

children. We want everybody to stay 

safe. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

see you on 
mondaY 

 

Find us on 

Facebook and 

Twitter 

World Book day 
We saw some incredible costumes in school and during our Google Meets yesterday for 

World Book Day. All the amazing efforts really made us smile. 

Well done everyone! Here are just a few of the fantastic costumes. 

 
 

 

 


